
Our Lady of the Valley Church 
510 Valley Street, Orange NJ 07050 

 

Office (973) 674-7500          catechism.oratory@olvsalesianchurch.org      Fax (973) 672-8341 

Office of CCD Oratory 

 

      December 22, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we prepare to celebrate the birth of Jesus in a few days, I wanted to say thank you for 

your cooperation in our transition to virtual Catechesis and your overall commitment to our 

program.  As you know, we use zoom for the weekly class sessions and Google Classroom for the 

children’s weekly assignments.  The children’s attendance and completion of class assignments 

have improved with your cooperation.  You should have received your child’s progress reports via 

email.  Please review, sign and return the progress reports, with your comments, to your child’s 

catechist at their respective emails below.   

 

Also, thank you for your love of Our Lord Jesus, the Roman Catholic church, and for your 

desire to hand down the faith to your children through our CCD-Oratory program.  Here are a few 

dates to remember: 

 

December 24, 2020  4:30 p.m.   Nativity Play and concert. 

   5:30 p.m.   Family Mass 

   10:00 p.m. Midnight Mass 

 

December 25, 2020 9:00 a.m.   Christmas Mass (English) 

   12:00 p.m.  Christmas Mass (Bilingual) 

 

December 26, 2020/ No class (Winter Break) 

January 2, 2020 No class (Winter Break) 

 

On behalf of the entire CCD-Oratory staff, we wish you a very Blessed Christmas/Feliz 

Navidad and Happy New Year/Feliz Año Nuevo!  “O Come Let Us Adore Him, Christ the Lord!”  
       

Gratefully yours, ,  

      Sally A. Sattan     
      OLV CCD-Coordinator 
 

Class    Catechist    Email address 

Communion I   Ms. Flor/Miss Lucia  communion1@olvsalesianchurch.org 

Communion II   Mr. Charles/Ms. Sybille  communion2@olvsalesianchurch.org 

Biblical Studies I  Ms. Joanna/Ms. Sabrina  biblical.studies1@olvsalesianchurch.org 

Biblical Studies II  Br. Kevin/Ms. Anne  biblical.studies2@olvsalesianchurch.org 

Biblical Studies III  Br. John/Ms. Maggie  biblical.studies3@olvsalesianchurch.org 

Confirmation I   Br. Kris/Mr. Pascal  confirmation1@olvsalesianchurch.org 

Confirmation II   Br. Leo/Mr. Elkin  confirmation1@olvsalesianchurch.org 

RCIC    Br. Ky/Br. Branden  rcic@olvsalesianchurch.org 
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